On November 15th, Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding November 22, 2005 Board Item P2 - RFP for Asbestos Abatement Services:

Question:  How much abatement do we have left to do?

Response:  Asbestos does not need to be removed if it is not friable and it is not disturbed.  There is asbestos in various older buildings throughout the District, but it presents no current danger to the building occupants, and persons who may come in contact with it are trained on how to identify it and avoid disturbing it as required by law.  This contract allows us to do the necessary asbestos abatement primarily on buildings that are being demolished and old flooring that is being replaced. 
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